Please join us for the

Saturday,

Doors open at 6 p.m. with a meal at 7 p.m. from our local café, Blak Barrel Catering.

North Harrison High School

Following the meal, we will have a short-business meeting including introduction of the 2025 graduating class, recognition of each 5 year class, awarding of scholarships, and a special celebration of the 50-year class (1975).

If you know of previous teachers, please extend an invitation, they too deserve recognition. There will be plenty of time to visit and catch up with old friends. Remember, donations make the scholarships possible and dues cover our mailing costs. Thank you for the continued support of these efforts and the organization.

Tom Fowler, Vice President – 816-383-0495

Tana (Trullinger) Kinder, President – 660-868-0051 Alicia (Bowen) Craig, Treasurer – 660-867-3390 Penny (Cook) Collins, Secretary – 660-867-5645

North Harrison Alumni Association

P.O. Box 94 Eagleville, MO 64442

#I Alullilli Name/	rear	Grat	iuateu

O Meal

\$15.00

O Dues

\$5.00

O Scholarship Fund O Donation

#2 Alumni Name/Year Graduated

O Meal

\$15.00

O Dues

\$5.00

O Scholarship Fund O Donation

Guest Name

O Meal

\$15.00

Total Enclosed